
Photo by Korea.net, CC BY https://www.flickr.com/photos/koreanet/

Sign up for Traditional Korean Dance Class
In preparation for the Lunar New Year Assembly on February 1st, 2017, the Korean Affinity Group is 
sponsoring traditional Korean fan dance and drumming classes. We are looking for 20 girls to participate 
in the traditional fan dance class, and 15 boys/girls to participate in the Korean drumming class. After 10 
weeks of classes, the students participating will perform in the Lower School Lunar New Year Assembly 
being held on February 1st. These classes are opened to students in Kindergarten through 5th grade at no 
additional cost to families. We want students to experience an important aspect of Korean culture.

•	 Classes will start on the week of November 7th. Traditional Fan Dance classes will be 
held on Fridays and the Drumming will be held on Tuesdays for a 10 week period. 
Classes will run after school, 3:45pm-4:45pm. 

•	 The classes will be taught by Ms. EunJoo Kang at her dance studio located at 460 
Sylvan Ave. Unit #103, Englewood Cliffs. More information about Korean dance 
and the instructor can be found at www.koreandance.org

•	 Students will be accepted on a first come basis.

If your child is interested in participating, please contact Kyung Lee by emailing her at 
knam002@nj.rr.com as soon as possible.


